
El Rio Dredging Co. 

702 Woodlark Building 
Portland, Oregon 

The El Rio Dredging Co., of Takilma are likewise 
reported to have done no real testing of the ground 
they plan to work which might leave their future in 
doubt-This is strictly rumor however. 

Reported by H. D. Wolfe 
December 1, 1947 
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